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Council Bill 10-0447-Zoning — Conditional Use
Subject Housing for The Elderly — 616, 622, 624, 626,
628, 630 and 634 Baker Street

To:  President and Members April 15, 2010
409 City Hall

The Baltimore City Health Department (BCHD) is pleased to have the opportunity to respond to
Council Bill 10-0447. The purpose of the bill is to permit the establishment, maintenance, and
operation of housing for the elderly on the properties to be consolidated and presently known as
616, 618, 620, 622, 624, 626, 628, 630, and 634 Baker Street.

There is a continuing need in Baltimore City for housing for the frail and elderly, and we support
the proposed project, assuming, of course, that its use with be compliant with all applicable legal
requirements.

CC:  Angela Gibson, Office of the Mayor
Christopher Thomascutty, Deputy Mayor
Michelle Spencer, Chief of Staff, Department of Health
Rachel Indek, Legislative Director, Department of Health
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